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Welcome back to, what will be, another amazing school year at YOUR New 
Heights! WE absolutely SOARED last school year and OUR school grade is proof 
of it!! There is such a positive buzz in the community around the incredible 
things happening at New Heights as we continue to fly higher together!  

This school year will be NO different as we continue to raise our expectations as 
a school community. We have a VERY exciting year planned that will help ALL 
scholars become the best version of themselves they can be!  

New Heights Elementary lives by OUR “I am because WE A.R.E.” mentality. This 
phrase highlights the work WE do each and every day as a School FAMILY. WE 
believe that ALL our actions have an impact on our entire learning community 
and by working together as a FAMILY we can reach “New Heights.”  

We truly appreciate the opportunity you allow us to be able to work with your 
scholars. 

Important School Year Information: 
• Learning Time: 8:45a – 2:55p Daily 

o The front gate will open at 8:15a each morning. 
o Any scholar arriving after 8:45 needs to be checked in by an adult in 

our front office. 
o Breakfast and Lunch are provided free of charge for ALL New 

Heights scholars. 
• ALL families must connect to New Heights Class Dojo App (using code 

provided by teacher) to communicate and keep up to date 

Welcome to the 2024-2025 School Year! 


